
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Together in truth and faith we learn and grow as God’s family  

St Francis Catholic Primary School 

 

 

               

 

This time of year can be really difficult for many and there is always a small way 

we can help others but in a way that will make a big difference.  This year we would like to send shoe boxes again to 

Catholic Care to support their Christmas appeal.   

How can you help? 

If you are able to donate items, place these into a small shoe box size, they are collecting: 

toys, toiletries, hats, gloves, scarves, socks, chocolates / biscuits / sweets, magazines / puzzle books, playing cards 

/small games, small craft items, books. 

 

Please label your box with boy / girl so it can be gifted appropriately. 

We will be delivering the boxes afterschool on 6th December 

Please ensure they are in school by 4pm on Tuesday 5th  

Thank you for your support and generosity, 

St Francis Mini Vinnies 


